
 

  

RUMSON SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Rumson, New Jersey 
 

PRE-KINDERGARTEN OPEN HOUSE AND REGISTRATION  
 

Deane-Porter School in Rumson will be having an Open House and Registration for Pre-

Kindergarten for the 2025-2026 school year, on Friday, January 17, 2025, from      9:00 

a.m. - 10:00 a.m. 

  
The Preschool program is designed to run five days per week during the school year.  We offer both 

AM & PM sessions, however session times cannot be requested.  Students must be three years of 

age by October 1, 2025.  Three and four year olds are integrated.  Participation in the program 

requires a tuition fee and a deposit will be required AFTER acceptance. 

 
We invite interested parents and their children to attend our Preschool Open House, however 

attendance is not mandatory in order to register!  Online registration will be open as of January 

2, 2025.  Please visit the school website at www.rumsonschool.org  to register  your child 

for Preschool.  Pending numbers, to ensure participation in the lottery, your registration MUST be 

completed by January 31, 2025.  Anyone registering after that date will be put on a waiting list.   

Current participation in the program guarantees a spot for the 2025-2026 school year, but to insure 

a spot, our office needs to be notified by January 31, 2025. 

  
Please RSVP to Laura Randazzo, via email at: lrandazzo@rumsonschool.org, and feel free to 

call with any additional questions at 732-842-0811. 
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